
 
 
 
 
 
February 8, 2024 
 
 
 

PUBLIC NOTICE 
 
 

PLEASE TAKE NOTICE that the City Council of the City of Eau Claire will hold a 

special Work Session immediately following the regular legislative session on Monday, 

February 12, 2024.  The meeting will be held in the North Conference Room of City 

Hall, 203 South Farwell Street, Eau Claire, Wisconsin. 

The purpose of this work session will be to meet with Equity Diversity and 

Inclusion (EDI) Consultants from Paradigm Public Affairs and discuss the needs, 

preferences, and opportunities related to EDI focused Strategic Planning Efforts with the 

City Council.  

 This notice is given pursuant to the provisions of Subchapter V of Chapter 19 of 

the Wisconsin Statutes. 

To accommodate the participation of individuals with special needs at this 
meeting, the City will provide the services of a sign language interpreter or make 
other reasonable accommodations on request.  To make such a request, please 
notify the City Manager’s Office at 839-4902 at least 2 days prior to the meeting. 

 
 
Tess Morgan 
Media/Communications Specialist 
 
 


